[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention AAG – CCL Exhibit Participates
The following AAG members have made a commitment to participate in the upcoming CCL Exhibit in Greensboro:  Mary Archer, Joe Asterita, Carolyn Bell, Steve Cann, Nancy Dicious, Carole Donovan, David Frazee, Tekla Frey, Daniel Frost, Kathleen Gwinnett, Heather Hans, Belinda Hardin, Beth Hill, Jan Holloman, Susan Kern, Carolyn Langley, Phil Langley, Sean Leahy, Debbie Martz, Beverly McAnulty, Pat Scheible, Susan Scribner-Reed, Antje Shiflett, Beth Sheffield, Carol Taylor, Lane Watson, Pam Watts, Rose Wendel, Bob York, and Edo Zadora.
If anyone on this list has not yet taken care of the yearly membership fee, it is urgent that you take care of that matter this week in order to participate in this exhibit.  Each participate may bring 3 pieces of art.  There are explicit directions that have been posted on our AAG website, so please refer back to those.  The only change has been with the Reception Date – to May 4, 5pm-7pm.  Artists are expected to attend this function given specifically for us as there will be many attendees that would like to meet us!  The delivery date is the same, Friday, March 30, 10am-2pm.  On that day, you MUST bring (1) your 3 pieces of art, (2) your printed bio, (3) 10 business cards, and (4) a hard copy list including: your name, contact information, name of pieces, medium of each piece and price of each piece.  The bio and business cards will be placed in a notebook at the reception area for visitors to read and get information for possible art sales or commissions. The list of your works will be kept for possible sales of your art.  The CCL does not take a commission on sales.  
I would like to encourage the participating artists listed above to come to the March 20 AAG meeting – 7pm.  I will carefully go over the requirements for this CCL Exhibit and answer any questions that you may have.
Thank you,
Beth Hill

